
Coronavirus (COVID-19)  
Frequently Asked Questions for Students and Parents  

 
• How do I communicate with my Principal, Teacher, or Counselor if I need to talk to them?  
Email is the best mode of communication at this time. No one is in the buildings to answer phones. 
❏ Travis Lashbrook - HS Principal - ​tlashbrook@caneyvalleyschool.org 
❏ Susan Dawson - HS Administrative Assistant - ​sdawson@caneyvalleyschool.org 
❏ Derek Scheihing - MS Principal - ​dscheihing@caneyvalleyschool.org 
❏ Diane Moses - MS Administrative Assistant - ​dmoses@caneyvalleyschool.org 
❏ Morgan Marquette - HS/MS Counselor - ​mmarquette@caneyvalleyschool.org 
❏ Kelli Longan - Elem. Principal - ​klongan@caneyvalleyschool.org 
❏ Virginia Fogle - Elem. Administrative Assistant - ​vfogle@caneyvalleyschool.org 
❏ Mary Butterfield -  Elementary Counselor/District Social Worker ​mbutterfield@caneyvalleyschool.org 

 
*All teacher emails can be found on the school website. 
 
• Will the school serve breakfast/lunch while school is closed?  
Yes, We will have a  “grab and go” style that will be available for pick up (for any child 18 and under) from both 
campuses from 9:30-10:30am. 
 
• Will the school still have state tests and the ACT?  
No, state tests have been cancelled.  
 
•​ What will happen regarding my students attendance?  
Since school has shut down, all absences since the shutdown will not count against them. 
 
• What about all class activities/events such as MS dance, prom, graduation, and elementary carnival?  
We are working on this and awaiting direction as to how to handle each specific activity/event. 
 
• My child has daily prescription medication at the school. Will it be available for pickup? 
If your child has daily prescription medication at the school, please contact the building administrator.  
 
• Do IEP and evaluation meetings need to be held during the closure, and if so, are those held on 
campus or virtually?  
No one is allowed on campus for any type of meeting. We are looking for direction from the State Department 
of Education on how to proceed.  
 
•​ If schools remain closed, will there be any virtual days or instruction provided to students?  
Yes, our teachers will work diligently to have this prepared. If we get the green light from the State Department 
of Education to move forward with instruction, we will do so.  
 
• ​How do I know as a parent if a student is tested positive with the coronavirus?  
The Health Department must notify the school and then the school would notify the community. Due to 
confidentiality laws, we would not name the student or staff member but would instead just make a general 
statement making the community aware.  
 
• Will students have to make up the days missed due to school closure?  
No. 
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